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Date: 14.1.2025 
 
To: Faculty Members, Students and Graduate Students, Faculty of Aerospace Engineering 
From: Prof. Daniella Raveh, Dean, Faculty of Aerospace Engineering 

 
 

Re: Prize in Memory of Ilan Sternberg – Call for Nominations for 2025 
 

The prize in memory of the late Ilan Sternberg was donated by the late Mrs. Shoshana Sternberg 
and by Prof. Dalia Atlas, may she live a long life, who established a perpetual fund at the 
Technion to commemorate their son and brother, the late Ilan Sternberg. The prize is intended 
for outstanding students or faculty members in the Faculty of Aerospace Engineering who 
integrate piano playing or playing another musical instrument in their studies/research, with 
preference given to classical music. 

The prize is awarded to faculty members or students at the undergraduate or graduate level 
according to the following criteria: 

a. For an innovative invention in the field of aeronautics. 
b. For outstanding research work or commendable excellence in their studies at the faculty. 
c. For excellence in playing a musical instrument.  

Prize amount: ILS 2,000. 

Proposals must include: Summary of nominee’s CV, short description of nominee’s musical 
activities, grade transcript (for students), letters of recommendations, research work (if any) 
and/or documentation of innovative invention. Recommendations from the field of music are 
highly recommended. 

Please submit candidate nominations to the Dean’s Office by March 13, 2025. 

The prize will be awarded at the faculty ceremony for outstanding students, to be held on May 
8, 2025. 
 

 
Best regards, 

 
Prof. Daniella Raveh 

 
 


